
  

   

 

Dear Parents 

 

It is with deep regret that I have to inform you that due to a combination of factors, I will be unable to offer both 

dates as published for the Fly Fishing trip to Manningford. 

I had initially planned to run this trip on the 5th and 12th July but our sporting success meant that unfortunately I 

was unable to offer the 5th July. An oversight by myself has meant that the 7th cannot be accommodated by our 

hosts. 

I have also failed to spot the clash for a number of Year 7s who are attending Great Yews. I am looking at the 

possibility of another day but this may not be possible as we are so close to the end of term. 

All boys booked to attend tomorrow have automatically been moved to Wednesday 12th July. However, I am aware 

that some boys will not be able to attend due to Great Yews. Please contact the Finance department 

amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk if this is the case and a full refund will be arranged. 

I strive to give boys every opportunity and I am personally quite annoyed with myself about this. I sincerely apologise 

for any inconvenience and disappointment this has caused. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr L Duckett 

PE Department 


